Dr. VIRENDRA SWARUP PUBLIC SCHOOL, KALYANPUR
NOTICE (VI -VIII)

Regarding : The Re opening Of Schools

DATE:06.02.2021
Dear Parents,

The things are now restoring to normalcy and the New Year has brought with it lots of
hopes and positivity for each one of us. I wish to inform that the school is all geared to
welcome its dear students back to school from Wednesday, 10" February 2021.

Going by the directives issued by the State Government, we would like to bring to your
kind notice that the school has planned to commence the offline/physical classes for the
students of Classes VI to VIII. This would provide ample scope and opportunity to
prepare them for the ensuing Annual Examinations . However, Online Classes would
continue to run. We have already provided you the Block Period Time Table which
would be applicable both for the Online and Offline Classes.This new time-table will
include TWO BLOCK TEACHING PERIODS each of 50 minutes. The set classes
will follow a Revision Session for the preparation of the Annual Examinations. The
timings for the classes will be 11a.m. to 1:00 p.m.(both online and offline) The students
willing to come to school should report to school latest by 10:45a.m. No buses will ply
for the time being. Parents are requested to make their own arrangements for picking
and dropping their ward on time .

The following SOPs should be followed mandatorily by the students which will help the
school in implementing, communicating and monitoring the new way of practising
social and personal hygiene as preventive measures against Covid-19:
% Wearing mask and using sanitizer will be compulsory for all.
+¢ Strict hand hygiene routine should be followed through hand wash and sanitizers.
¢ Sharing of notebooks lunch boxes , water bottles etc. will be strictly prohibited.
¢ The students will not be permitted to go to the playground or use the canteen.
% No assemblies will be held.
% School bags of the students should accommodate the minimum essentials. Parents
are requested to check the schedule of the classes of their wards on a regular basis.
¢ It is mandatory for each student to enter the school premises with the consent letter
duly signed by the parents to attend the offline classes. The format of the consent
letter is provided below.




¢ The Winter school uniform should be worn by the students. Students not in
possession of the same can make arrangements in due course of time . Avoid
wearing coloured woollens. Black or grey coloured warm clothing can only be worn.

¢ Students should not attend the school if suffering from temperature , cold or cough
or if any member of the family is suffering from any communicable disease.

Parents are also requested to give their consent online by filling the google form whose
link is provided below . It should be submitted latest by 8" February 2021.
https://forms.gle/ EMJWPelL Talcj3ayYA

CONSENT LETTER

| RS, T ( father/ mother)of ...l (name of the
student) studying in class.................... , glve my consent to send my ward to attend the
offline classes. I assure that my ward would take all the safety measures and abide by the
protocols for maintaining social distancing. I take full responsibility of the same .

In case of any query, feel free to call the Class Teacher.

Anticipating your cooperation!

PRINCIPAL



https://forms.gle/EMJWPeLTa1cj3ayYA

